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October 4, 2022

We are already nearing the end of the first quarter of the school year, and we are off to
a great start. Our staff continues to work diligently to support our students. As we
prepare for Homecoming on Friday, there are many things to be thankful for, and some

things you can do to help support our students.

First, I would like to commend our Hale Eagle Sports Boosters and our newly formed
PTO for their support of the school. They work tirelessly to support our youth. Events
you may be interested in attending are the Tailgate Event on Friday at 5:00 PM before
the Homecoming game, and the Color Run on Saturday, October 15th at 1:00 beginning

in Eagle Point Plaza. Both events help support our school!

Second, you can continue to help your students succeed in school by doing a few
things. Please make sure your child is in school every day on time by 8:00 AM.
Consistent school attendance is the biggest indicator of student success. Also, check
your student’s academic progress on Skyward. This will let you know if your child is
missing assignments, struggling in an area, or better yet succeeding. Parental

involvement in a child’s education is vital in the success of our students.

Thank you for all of your continued involvement in Hale Schools. Together we making a

huge difference.

Go Eagles!

SN

Jeffrey J. Yorke, Superintendent

Hale Area Schools



